
We are having a Book Fair. It will be held March 6-10, 2023 , in the school library. Each class will

have a scheduled day and time to shop. We would like to invite parents and/or grandparents to come

and shop with your child.

We will open the book fair each morning at 7:45 and close each afternoon at 3:15 for any parent

who wishes to shop when bringing or picking up children.  There will also be a family night on

Tuesday, March 7th.  You can come to shop until 7:30 pm that night.

You will also be able to shop online this year. Online Shopping begins on March 3th.

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/selmerelementaryschool

This year we will have a gift basket giveaway. For every $5 spent at the book fair, your child will

get an entry into the drawing. This will be given away on the last day of the book fair.

Methods of payment will include CASH and CHECKS (made out to SES). This year we will also be

able to accept credit cards.  *New this year - EWallet - Parents can create and add money to an

ewallet account for your child. They can redeem this at the bookfair. They will be able to use this

to purchase items at the bookfair.

All of this can be done using the QR code above. Thank you for your continued support in expanding

your child's LOVE FOR BOOKS!

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/selmerelementaryschool

